April 30,2011

County of St. Paul
5015-49 Avenue
5t. Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Attention: County Council
Dear County Council:

Re: Short Term Access through Floatingstene Municipal Park

I am wrtting this letter on behalf of the Lakelander’s Trailer Club. The club is asking that
we be granted another short term access agreement, with the same terms and conditions
as last year’s agreement. This agreement will allow us to access our leased land, for this
summer, while we construct our own road. According to Wally Peters, the Province of
Alberta will allow the club to construct a road. On May 2, 2011, Wally Peters and T will
be mapping out the best possible road access. The club intends to build its own road and
depending on weather conditions, we hope to have the road completed by the end of the
summer.

In closing we hope that the County of St. Paul is willing to grant us this agreement so we
may have access to our lots while the road construction takes place. We thank you for
your kindness and co-operation.

Yours truly,

Buo LA

Brad Shapka
Treasurer
Lakelander’s Trailer Club



